## **BEST ACHIEVING**

COUNCIL OF THE YEAR 2010

Mr Ray Fairchild Chair, Plymouth Local Access Forum Floor I Civic Centre Plymouth PLI 2AA



Barry Keel Chief Executive

Plymouth City Council Civic Centre Plymouth PLI 2AA

T 01752 304862 F 01752 304963 E alison.howes@plymouth.gov.uk www.plymouth.gov.uk

23 January 2012

## Dear Mr Fairchild

I am writing to confirm receipt of your letter dated 19 January 2012 re level of resourcing allocated to public rights of way.

I have asked Anthony Payne, Director for Place to respond to you direct on my behalf and this response will follow shortly.

Yours sincerely

B.A. Wed.

B A Keel Chief Executive